
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR) Failure to Report Monitoring Events to 

the State that are Not Related to E. coli-positive Sample Results – 

Template 3-5 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Reporting Requirement(s) Not Met for [Lower Valley Water District] 

We are required to report the results of monitoring of your drinking water for specific 

contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or 

not your drinking water meets health standards. During 6/2016, 9/2016, 3/2017, and 7/2018 

we did not report the results of monitoring for total coliform. 

Our system failed to notify the state drinking water program as required by 6/2016, 9/2016, 

3/2017, and 7/2018. Although public health was not impacted, as our customers, you have a 

right to know what happened and what we did to correct the situation.  

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You do not need to boil your water or take other 

actions.  

What is being done? 

The Lower Valley Water District (LVWD) abide by the Standardized Operating Procedures that 

are established and registered with The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 

under the RTCR plan. The LVWD certified water technician re-collected samples from the 

location(s) in question along with 1 downstream and 1 upstream additional samples that are 

within 5 connections of location(s) in question. The samples were then submitted to a State 

certified lab resulted as negative.  

The LVWD continuously monitors the water quality we provide you our customers,  by 

following the strict guidelines provided by TCEQ and the EPA. 

For more information, please contact Phillip Marin at 915-791-4480 ext. 1113 or 

pmarin@lvwd.org . 

This notice is being provided to you by Lower Valley Water District. State Water 

System ID# 0710154. 

Date distributed: October 31, 2018. 
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